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Park completion 

The creation of the first urban park in the city 
centre in more than 40 years can now be enjoyed 
by city workers, residents and visitors with the 
completion of the new park on Market Street. 

The park is the last stage of the Collins Arch 
Development which commenced in 2016. 
Construction of the park, bordered by Market Street 
and Collins Street, commenced in May 2020 and 
was completed at the end of last year. 

The park features wide bluestone paths to 
accommodate more pedestrians, new seating, 
space for programmed events and improved 
pedestrian access to public transport. 

Additional skateboarding deterrents will be 
introduced around the park in coming months to 
provide a safe environment for all to enjoy.

Park completion

Road works

Following the Easter break, roadway works will 
commence on Market Street between Collins 
Street and Flinders Lane and will include:

•	 A new bluestone footpath on the eastern side  

•	 Road resurfacing to create a southbound 
roadway and bicycle path 

•	 New separated northbound bike lanes in both 
directions on Market Street.

Signal works

Signal works on the corner of Market Street 
and Flinders Lane are still underway and will 
be completed in coming weeks. Existing water 
barriers and line marking will also be removed at 
this time. 

Footpath renewal works

At the end of March, the footpath on the west, 
north and east of the block along William Street, 
Flinders Lane and Market Street will be upgraded 
to bluestone.

Location of footpath renewal works

To find out more, please contact 9658 9658 
or visit melbourne.vic.gov.au/cityprojects
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